
OTDA WILL BEGIN ISSUING 2025 SUMMER EBT BENEFITS IN JUNE
2025.

STARTING JUNE 2, 2025, ELIGIBILITY LETTERS FOR SUMMER EBT
2025 WILL BEGIN TO BE MAILED AND WILL CONTINUE

THROUGHOUT THE SUMMER. THESE LETTERS WILL TAKE SEVERAL
WEEKS TO BE DELIVERED. IF YOU RECEIVE AN ELIGIBILITY

LETTER, YOU WILL RECEIVE A BENEFIT. BENEFITS WILL BEGIN TO
BE AVAILABLE ON JUNE 18, 2025, AND WILL CONTINUE
THROUGHOUT THE SUMMER. IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE AN

ELIGIBILITY LETTER OR YOUR CHILD'S SUMMER EBT BENEFIT BY
AUGUST 1, 2025, PLEASE CALL THE SUMMER EBT HELPLINE AT 1-

833-452-0096.
SUMMER EBT IS A FOOD BENEFIT PROGRAM THAT HELPS LOW-
INCOME FAMILIES WITH SCHOOL-AGE CHILDREN BUY GROCERIES
DURING THE SUMMER WHEN KIDS MIGHT NOT HAVE ACCESS TO

SCHOOL MEALS.
MOST ELIGIBLE CHILDREN WILL AUTOMATICALLY RECEIVE

SUMMER EBT FOOD BENEFITS, HOWEVER, SOME FAMILIES MAY
NEED TO APPLY.

THE SUMMER EBT BENEFIT WILL ONLY BE ISSUED ONCE, IN THE
FULL AMOUNT OF $120 FOR EACH ELIGIBLE CHILD. BENEFITS ARE

LOADED ONTO AN ELECTRONIC BENEFIT TRANSFER (EBT) CARD
AND CAN BE USED ANYWHERE SNAP/EBT BENEFITS ARE

ACCEPTED.

HEALTHY FOOD FOR
SUMMER


